
Friday, Sept. 22, 2023
   10 am - 2 pm

Terrebonne Parish Health Unit
   600 Polk St., Houma

People with sickle cell disease may need as many as 100
units of blood each year. Your blood donation could help
ease the symptoms of someone living with sickle cell
disease, or even help save their life.

Scan the QR code to open link to blood
drive schedules. Appointments are
requested, walk-ins also welcome.

WHERE:

WHEN:

Honoring the memory of Mr. Torris Johnson, Community Health
Worker Supervisor for Region 3 of the Louisiana Department of

Health and a longtime sickle cell disease survivor.


